
I am opposed to passage of SB-941; Universal Background check. This bill 

will do nothing to stop the sale, transfer etc. to criminals, felons or other 
undesirables because it is unenforceable and is based on the false pretense 

that it will stop gun crime.  Nothing could be further from the truth.  Honest 
citizens are the only ones who will comply and be wrongly impacted.  The 

only real reason for this bill will be to compile a database for future gun 
registration and eventual confiscation. 

 
In a couple of years (maybe less) legislators will return with another 

proposal which will further the agenda of gun confiscation much like what 
has occurred in California.  I urge you to vote against the passage of SB-

941. 
Thank you for your consideration.  Jay L. Dunbar. Lake County resident. 
 


